Langley Park School for Girls

Enabling everyone to thrive – acting with kindness, determination and respect.



Headteacher: Mr S Whittle, MA (Cantab), PGCE, NPQH

8 September 2025

Dear Families,

Update on PE Kit

We would like to apologise for the ongoing delays with the arrival of PE kit and the unavailability of certain items to purchase via the website. Please be assured that we are in regular contact with our supplier and are working hard to resolve these issues as soon as possible.

In the meantime, if your child's PE kit has not yet arrived, they may wear the following alternatives for their lessons:

- Plain white top
- Navy/black leggings or navy/black shorts
- Navy/black jumper
- White socks or blue football socks (for hockey and netball)
- White trainers

Please also note that gumshields are compulsory for hockey and shinpads are compulsory for both hockey and football.

In addition, to maintain consistency and safety, please ensure your child adheres to the following guidance:

- No coats to be worn in PE lessons (except for medical reasons)
- No jewellery, watches or earrings
- Hair to be tied up
- No school jumpers
- No school socks white socks or hockey/football socks
- No school shirts to be worn under PE top
- Cycling shorts must be of mid-thigh length & no Nike Pro's

We kindly ask for your support in reiterating these expectations with your child. This information will also be shared with students during their PE lessons and form time.

We sincerely appreciate your patience and understanding while we work with our supplier to ensure that the correct kit is made available as quickly as possible.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Harris

Aulti Academy Trust

Head of Health Faculty and Head of PE











